
 

PRESS COMMUNIQUE 

 

 

Sovereign Gold Bond 2015-16 

 

In continuation of the Press Communiqué dated 30th October, 2015 on Sovereign 

Gold Bond 2015-16, Government of India, in consultation with Department of Post has 

decided to issue the list of designated Post Office to issue Sovereign Gold Bond 

Scheme, 2015.  The designated Post Offices are authorized to receive the applications 

either directly or through agents.   

 

The other terms and conditions will remain same as in the press communiqué 

dated 30th October, 2015. 
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NORTH BLOCK, NEW DELHI-110001 

Dated: the November 03, 2015 

 


